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Community feedback sought for future Camden 

 

Residents can help shape the future of Camden as Council works on setting the 20-year 
planning vision for the Camden Local Government Area.  
 
As part of a review of the Camden Local Environmental Plan, Council is seeking 
community feedback on a range of topics including housing, environment, transport, 
infrastructure, employment, town centres, local character and social and community 
facilities. 
 
Mayor, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said the review gives the community a chance to be a part of 
planning the future direction of their area. 
 
“As Council continues to plan for the future of a growing Camden, it is important to hear 
from the community about their own vision for the area,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 
 
Residents can have their say by completing a survey on Council’s website before the end 
of January. A second round of community consultation will include face to face group 
workshops in early 2019.  
 
The LEP Review will be undertaken over the next two years and will include the 
development of a Local Strategic Planning Statement. 
 
The Local Strategic Planning Statement will detail the 20-year planning vision, 
emphasising strategic land use, transport and environmental planning, demonstrating how 
the area will change to meet the community’s needs in 20 years’ time.  
 
For more information visit Council’s website: www.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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